
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: Notice of Investigation process update 

  
Date: 11 July, 2025 

  
Document ID: 15, 2024-25 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Mark Sanders, Club Development Manager 

Ph: 0407 074 549 

Email: mark@perthfootball.com.au  

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: 
 
A streamlined, fit-for-purpose process for NOIs with 
video footage is now accessible for clubs   

Action: 
 
Clubs to communicate with football personnel 
the updated NOI process for incidents with 
video footage 

  

 
NOTICES OF INVESTIGATION 
 
Perth Football League clubs looking to submit a Notice of Investigation will notice a new option when 
clicking on the www.perthfootball.com.au website under Integrity. 
 
Through an evolving Match Review process clubs will be able to submit an NOI with two options: 
 

(1) NOI with video footage on the Hudl platform – no bond required 

(2) NOI with no video footage  - $500 bond required as per the existing process 

 
The first option is both simpler and streamlined with the intent to provide an easier submission 
and match review process.  
 
With the challenge around club upload of video footage and opportunities for clubs to review this 
around incidents of concern, all clubs will have the opportunity to submit a video footage NOI by 
Wednesday 9am following the match. This is not intended to delay the club upload of footage to 
the Hudl platform. 
 
The timelines for the Match Review process are as follows: 
 

Type Submission Time Review 
NOI – video footage Before Monday 9am Monday 5pm outcome communication 

Tribunal Wednesday night when club 
challenging sanction 

NOI – video footage Monday 9am–Wednesday 9am Wednesday 5pm outcome communication 
Tribunal following week when club 
challenging sanction 

NOI – no video footage 
(Monday 9am) 

Monday 9am Case dependant 
Intent to resolve as soon as possible 

  
*Clubs that are awaiting video footage upload from opposition should contact a Football 
Operations team member prior to 9am Monday to indicate their intent to submit. 
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HUDL CAMERA ANGLES 
 
Clubs with Hudl cameras are strongly encouraged to ensure the “Left Half” and “Right Half” camera angles 
are selected before starting recording. Clubs can deselect the “Extra Wide Tactical” view to reduce file size 
and upload times.  
 
Enabling the left half and right half camera angles significantly enhances the quality of footage and reduces 
the risk of incidents being missed or hard to assess with moving camera lens.  
 
 
 

 
 


